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Dear Comrades, 
 

Sub Organizational Updates 
 
Members are aware of the fact that We are in the midst of an organizational campaign in the form 
of an On --Line memorandum which is being submitted to The Secretary, DFS and the Chairman, 
IBA on various issues of Bank Retirees.4th January,21was the last date of joining the programme 
by members. The result is highly inspiring for the Organisation and several thousand Members have 
already joined the campaign. Being requested by two of our Affiliates yesterday afternoon, We have 
extended the dateline by a week i.e. upto 6pm of 11th January,21. All our Affiliates are requested 
to ensure that all the left out Retirees join the campaign and make the programme an astounding 
success. 
 
2.Discussion between IBA and various Organisations of Officers held on 4th January,2021. 
We quote hereunder the relevant extract from the Circular issued by the organizations and also 
from the minutes of the meeting: 
A). On Family Pension: 
 
"IBA Chairman while welcoming the representatives of organizations informed that the Family 
Pension and NPS details are being compiled for onward Submission to DFS for necessary 
clearance and approval". 
B) On Updation of Pension: 
 
The response of IBA is as under: 
"IBA is actively evaluating the issue as demanded by the Associations for which an Actuary is 
appointed". 
 
We are keeping watch over the developments and shall be telling our views to IBA and Government 
at the proper time. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 

Comradely Yours, 
 

 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


